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MEETING DATES 
 

Socials 

 

The OCFA is hosting socials in all four regions 

over the next six weeks. Please come out and 

meet your area representative, campus 

steward, and Executive.  

 

Kelowna Social: Infusions, Friday, September 

21
st

, 4:00-7:00pm 

Salmon Arm Social: Setters Pub, Tuesday, 

September 25th, 4:00-6:00pm  

Vernon Social: Location tba, Friday, 

September 28
th

, 4:00-6:00pm 

Penticton Social: Location tba, Friday, October 

19, 4:00-6:00pm  

 

The Fall General Meeting (FGM) is scheduled 

for 5:00-9:00 p.m., Friday, November 2 

(Kelowna Campus Cafeteria, Dinner & drinks 

at 5 p.m., meeting at 6:30 p.m.). 

 

OCFA Executive meetings are generally held 

once every two weeks. If you would like to 

bring forward a particular item for 

consideration please contact one of your 

OCFA Exec members (see page 2 for the list). 

 

OCFA Council meetings are generally held 

once per month. If you would like to bring 

forward a particular item for consideration 

please contact one of your OCFA Council or 

Exec members (see page 2 for the list). 

 

 

LETTERS TO THE EDITOR 

 

The Update welcomes letters to the editor. I 

encourage you to write either in response to 

what you read in the newsletter or about 

other Faculty Association matters. Letters to 

the Update do not represent the opinions of 

the editor nor the OCFA Executive or Council. 

Please send letters as e-mail to the Update 

editor Chris Clarkson at cclarkson@okanagan. 

bc.ca  The preferred format is Word. 

 

 

DELIVERY OF THE UPDATE 
 

The Update is now distributed electronically 

as a PDF file by e-mail as well as being 

available on the OCFA webpage at: 
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President's Report  

Sharon Josephson 

 

Welcome back, everyone, to a new year.  I hope you all had a relaxing summer break and are 

not finding the start of the semester too taxing.  Personally, I could use another month away... 

 

In this first issue of our newsletter for 2012-2013, I’d like to update you very briefly on a few 

things I’ve been working on as well as let you know of some important events coming up in the 

next few weeks. 

    

FPSE AGM  

In May, I was fortunate to be able to travel to the FPSE Annual General Meeting in Whistler 

with past-President Tim Walters, and several members of your OCFA council: Secretary-

Treasurer, Michelle Nicholson, Pension Advisory Officer, Doug Birtwistle, and Human Rights and 

International Solidarity Officer, Marlo Edwards.  This meeting provided many opportunities for 

dialogue with our colleagues from colleges and universities across the province. FPSE passed 

several motions that may impact us in the upcoming years and developed an Action Plan which 
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OCFA Bursary/Tony Williams Memorial Bursary 

The deadline for the OCFA Bursary/Tony Williams Memorial Bursary is September 28, 2012.  

This award is open to family members of current or former OCFA or OUCFA member.  Please 

encourage family members to apply.  You can find th
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from the Business Department. I want to thank all four of them for taking on this responsibility 

and agreeing to serve as our Stewards. If you have questions about the Collective agreement or 
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Connections 2012 Report 


